
SSPAN is a network of representatives from local services and community organisations. 
We work closely with the community to raise awareness on suicide with the aim to reduce 

the impact of suicide in the Shoalhaven. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Operation ‘Blue Card’ 
 
People often find it difficult to ask for help and assistance, even for everyday tasks for everyday 
tasks like managing work demands, moving house or even carrying heavy groceries to the car.  
We live in a society that promotes the ideal that people should be able to help themselves with 
the trials and tribulations of life.  This expectation of society is evident in the large ‘Self Help’ 
book sections in our libraries. 
 
Asking for assistance can make us feel shy, embarrassed or guilty.  As part of growing up we are 
encouraged more and more to be ‘independent’ and this independence is something that many 
young people strive for, to be more self-reliant, and this is a normal part of the human condition 
and the developmental process.  However, this obtainment of self-reliance, and the value young 
people place on being independent can create a position where they find themselves in dilemmas 
when facing problems and difficulties where they may benefit from help from others. 
 
We know that putting off asking for help; can make things worse in the long run.  ‘Everybody can 
have difficulties in life.  Many of these difficulties we can solve ourselves.  But sometimes we need 
help’ is the message we want to give to young people.   
 
It can be hard and sometimes an impossible task for a young person in crisis to summon up the 
courage and the words to ask for help.  The ‘Blue Card’ is a simple means of removing some of the 
difficulty to ask for help.  The young person in need is aware what support they are asking for, 
because it is clearly written on the back of the card. 
 
The ‘Blue Card’ can reduce the difficulties young people may have when they are struggling 
asking for help.  Seeking help can be the first step to help and recovery.    

 
 

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE BLUE CARD, OR TO ORDER CARDS, PLEASE GO TO 
WWW.SSPAN.ORG.AU 

 


